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“FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE” 

 

APRIL 2022 

March found Chapter G meeting first to bowl, then dinner at Harmon’s Barbecue.  It was a fun time for 

those who participated,  We have some good bowlers in the Chapter. 

Chapter G’s Events  

Chapter G Dinner Ride 



 

 

 

SPONSOR’S BLOCK 

Greetings and Happy Spring! 

 

Since Karen and I have the pleasure of being this month's sponsor,  we'd mention the cruise to Central and 

South America we just completed. We flew to Ft. Lauderdale for a few days first. Then we got onboard and 

set sail. Time at sea!  

 



 

 

 

SPONSOR’S BLOCK 

We sailed until we arrived at the ABC Islands (Aruba, Bonaire, Curacao) 

Aruba first, then on to Curacao. We then sailed westward to Columbia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then onward to the Panama Canal - that was quite the experience. I'd been thru it a number of times on 

Navy ships, but this  was a MUCH nicer experience. Then we went up the coast to Costa Rica - we were im-

pressed with how nice it was. The monster bus ride into the rain forest was a trip! We saw a poison dart 

frog and a sloth. 

 

We really enjoyed the trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fair winds and following seas- 

John and Karen Keiter 



 

 

 

  

 

    

 Who’s that guy? 
Who's that guy sitting down there by himself?" ; That's where it all began.  A group of us from Chapter G 

were camping at the Horse Park with some of the Central Kentucky Riders when we noticed a guy with a 

Leesure-Lite sitting down the row all alone.  Some of the guys went down to have a chat with him and that 

is how Deward Brake was introduced to Chapter G.  Since that fateful day I have been blessed to get to 

know one of the most interesting guys I've ever met.   

 

Deward grew up on a farm, with outside plumbing.  He got his first bike at the age of 14, a motor scooter 

that replaced his old LPC (leather personnel carriers...boots, to us civilians).  His first bike after the scooter 

was a 1956 Harley Davidson Hummer.  Wanting to do more with his life than farming, he joined the Army, 

which turned out to be a blessing; giving him more control over his future , and allowing him to make 

more money while doing something he really enjoyed...driving. 

Deward trained as a Heavy Truck Driver and was sent to Germany.  From there he was sent to SHAPE 

(Supreme Headquarters Allied Powers Europe) in Paris, France to serve as a chauffeur.  SHAPE is the mili-

tary arm of NATO.  This was General Eisenhower's command during WW2.  He was in Paris for 17 months 

and another 13 months in Belgium, and was the official driver for six  "4-star" Army and Air Force Gener-

als. 

 

In 1968 Deward was reassigned to Ft. Hood, Texas, and in 1969 was sent to Vietnam one week after his 

brother Boyd, a Marine, was killed in Action.  He completed his year of duty in Vietnam with the 14th Cav-

alry in July, 1970.  His favorite Army memories were of traveling around Europe with his friend Ken Meske, 

and he fondly remembers all the pictures of the pair of them in their suits and ties.  Chauffeurs had to look 

nice, you know.  The two of them were even at Le Mans the year Ford came in 1st, 2nd, and 3rd. 

 

Deward retired from Regular Army in 1976 with 3 Bronze Stars, a Purple Heart, Meritorious Service, 3 Ar-

my Commendations and an Air Force Commendation as well.  One month later he joined the Kentucky Na-

tional Guard full time.  



 

 

 

  

 

    

 Who’s that guy? 
I had the honor of traveling with Deward on several Western Trips, the last one being in 2012 when we 

toured Glacier National Park, Yellowstone, and Grand Tetons.  Our last night on the road I bought him a 

steak dinner in Iowa after 436 miles on the road that day, and another 436 the next day to get home.  To-

tal trip was 5,059 miles.  It was a great trip despite the fact that 4 of us went out and only 2 came back 

(LOL)...but that's another story.   

 

Deward said that his favorite ride story was a solo Western trip he took in 1992 following the Lewis and 

Clark Trail on an 1100 Gold Wing that was built in 1960.  During that trip he pulled into a camp spot late , 

put up his tent and went to sleep.   It wasn't until morning when he got up that he saw the sign, "NO 

CAMPING...BEARS!"  He returned from the trip with duct tape holding the bike together and tons of mem-

ories of the road. 

 

We go to our monthly gatherings and chat with our friends every month.  Some-

times we get close, and sometimes we are just acquaintances, but the truth is, 

we are surrounded by amazing people who have lived amazing lives.  Heroes 

are all around us.  Consider taking the time to get to know their stories and then 

you will truly know how special our Chapter G family really is. 

 

Ron Harper 
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What a month for the G.  If you haven’t participated in anything this month you have missed a lot of 

fun.  We have been celebrating our birthday all month and we’ve had a blast!  Dinner ride was bowling and 

then out to dinner.  The ladies weekend will be covered by others but I hear they had a great trip. 

 

We are in Texas this week and I have to give a big Yee Haw to Gary Heil for putting this adventure togeth-

er.  The weather has been great and I think Gary has a connection with the highway department as all roads 

have been fantastic! 

 

Let’s talk about Texas, they like their houses of worship as there are places on every corner in cities and 

towns.  Like country songs say, they love their big trucks that make big noises.  They also love their Long-

horns and Brahma bulls.  Hope to hit a steak place soon. For some reason, 4 way stops are their favorite 

way to control intersections.  We were riding in the middle of nowhere and came up to a 4 way stop. Makes 

you go hmm.  I’m sure there will be stories to share so make sure you are at the meeting Tuesday April 4. 

 

We’ve made it through the long winter and temperatures are starting to crawl up the thermometer.  Ice 

cream rides start in April and more fun rides, dinners, and activities are on the calendar for the sum-

mer.  Please take time to join us for a ride or dinner. 

 

Ride safe,  
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If you missed our March Dinner Ride, I'm sorry to tell you that you missed a great time.  We started at the 

bowling alley, where some bowled and some just sat back to enjoy the show.  I can’t say that we were mak-

ing bowling history, but we sure did have a great time.  We actually have some pretty good bowlers at Chap-

ter G…and also a few of us non-bowlers, but when we were all mixed in together, the result was pure fun.  

The sound of pins flying was mesmerizing and the longer we were there, the more I started to recognize 

something teetering on the verge of paranormal.   

 

 There were plenty of Goal Posts and Big Four Splits.  So many actually that I believe they started to affect 

our behavior.  That’s the only way I can explain how this could happen:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maybe it was just me, but I don’t think so.  We were doing so good that we put everyone else in the place to 

shame, so they all left, and we eventually had the whole place to ourselves.   

 

 

 

 

Chapter G has a whole bunch of great events planned this year.  Do yourself a favor and come out for the 

fun! 

Be Safe and HAVE FUN!!!! 
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Well another G Birthday has come and gone.  Do you feel any older?  I don't, however, my own birthday is in 

April, that may change things a little. 

 

As the weather is breaking there is more socializing going on, more riding and it makes us all feel a bit happi-

er to get out of the house and feel the sunshine and get the recommended dose of Vitamin D.  Spring is ac-

tually my favorite time of year to ride.  I like seeing the buds on the trees turn to green leaves with just a 

splash of purple every now and then.  It makes me happy know that more spring colors are on their way. 

 

With warmer weather coming that brings camping opportunities as well.  Rick and I have scheduled some 

camping trips and would like to invite you to join us.  We are camping at Elkhorn Campground in Frankfort, 

June 24th - 26th.  We are also camping at General Butler State Park, July 8th - 10th (site 48).  We may or may 

not have our grandchildren, but none the less if you would like to join us, please make reservations and let 

us know. 

 

The KY Ride In is happening June 3-4 in Bardstown.  We hope you are registered to attend, we are really go-

ing to have a great time!  We as a chapter should definitely support Chapter A in their planning of this 

event.  Several of them attended the Ride In we planned in 2021.  I can't wait to see everyone and join in the 

fun! 

 

Make sure to check the District website for registration for the KY Blast, August 25-27th.  Information will 

continue to be posted on this upcoming event. 

 

Will you be attending Wing Ding?  If so, KY has been assigned to work the GWRRA store on Saturday July 

2nd.  We need 15 volunteers for both the morning and afternoon shift.  Please contact me if you are willing 

to work.   

 

Remember April showers bring May flowers.... Happy Easter! 
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Hello Chapter G Friends, 

 

Yeah – Spring is here finally – the days are getting 

longer and the temperature is getting warmer – we 

are so excited to have the official riding season 

start. 

 

Let’s have fun with all of the planned events, long 

weekends, meetings, and ice cream rides in 2022.  

Let’s show fellow bikers how much fun Chapter G 

has!! 

 

GWRRA and Chapter G’s core principle is having 

Fun.  Check out our Kentucky District’s newsletter to 

see the monthly publication called “Here’s The 

Scoop.”  The articles are from GWRRA members 

who share their ideas on having fun whether it is 

traveling or games that they have played within 

their Chapter and District. 

 

Also, please check your membership cards for expi-

ration dates to ensure that your membership is cur-

rent.  Please contact us if any of your contact infor-

mation has changed—we don’t want you to miss 

anything.  If you have any questions or need assis-

tance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Please check out all the GWRRA benefits by visiting: 

GWRRA.ORG 

Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the March Get 
Together!!  Kim Pommier won the $10 membership 
draw this month. Rick Cridlin won 1st place of $35, 
Peggy Thornton won 2nd place of $21 (lucky Peggy) 
and Troy Robinson won 3rd place of $14.  
 
Thank you to all who participated at the March Gath-
ering.  
 
I want to thank Dean and Kim Hedger for doing a 
great job selling tickets at our March Gathering!!  If it 
wasn’t for Dean and Kim selling our tickets and our 
wonderful members purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, 
we wouldn’t have the opportunity to do the fun 
events that we do each year. 
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Signs, signs, everywhere are signs! When I ride, this catchy tune often pops in my head. While you may 
disagree with the message in the song written by Les Emmerson of the Five Man Electrical Band, it is true 
there are many different types of signs posted along our highways, all designed to provide information 
about traffic and highway conditions ahead.  In the early days of motor vehicles, there were no standards, 
and no road markings either. In 1911, the first center line was painted on a road in Cleveland. In 1915, the 
first STOP sign was planted in Detroit, followed five years later by the first three color traffic light, also in 
Detroit. 
 
Today we have the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices, or MUTCD, that sets a minimum standard 
for all highway signs so that everyone can better understand the information they offer. First issued on 
November 7, 1935, this manual defines the meaning behind each shape and color of the signs in use. And 
it is reviewed and amended as needed at regular intervals. 
 
The color of roadway signs is an important indicator of the information they contain. Each color is also 
defined with a pantone number for uniformity. The use of red (187) on signs is limited to stop, yield, and 
actions that are prohibited like NO PARKING. A white background indicates a regulatory sign, such as 
speed limit signs. Red and white signs indicate laws applicable to that section of highway. Yellow (116) 
conveys a general warning message, such as signs posted to indicate curvy roads or pavement that may 
be slippery when wet. Green (342) shows permitted traffic movements or directional guidance. These are 
commonly seen along our interstate highways indicating exits and travel lane details. Fluorescent yellow/
green (382) indicates pedestrian crossings and school zones. Orange (152) is used for warning and guid-
ance in construction zones, and like regulatory signs, indicate laws that are required to be observed. Coral 
(198), a pink color, is used for incident management signs. Blue (294) indicates road user services like rest 
areas and handicapped parking, tourist information, and evacuation routes. And brown (469) is for guid-
ance to sites of public recreation or cultural interest like parks and recreation areas.  
 
The shape of a sign can also alert roadway users to the type of information displayed on a sign. Traffic 
regulations are conveyed in rectangular signs that are taller than they are wide, or square. Other shapes 
used for regulatory signs are octagons for stop and inverted triangles for yield. Diamond-shaped signs sig-
nify warnings. Rectangular signs that are wider than they are tall provide guidance information. Penta-
gons indicate school zones, and circular signs warn of railroad crossings. 
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Chapter G 

would like to 

wish a very 

Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our 

members who are celebrating in the month of 

April. 

 

If you have a birthday or anniversary in April that I 

have missed, please contact me so I can update 

my roster. 

 

Birthdays 
  

04/03     Karen Fein  

04/05 Barb Conrad  

04/19 Leah Cridlin   

04/29 Bob Thomann 

04/30 Dave Ehrhardt 

 

Anniversaries 

 

04/03/93   Jack & Carol Redd 
04/08/89   Dean & Kim Hedger  
04/26/80     Bob & Judy O’Banion 
 

If you have any information that needs to be 

passed on to your Chapter G family, please con-

tact me at:  social@chapterg.org or phone me at 

(859) 534-1018. 

 

At the March meeting, a plaque was presented to 

John Keiter for his six years as Pins and Patches Co-

ordinator. John is climbing the ladder to success in 

GWRRA. He is now Pins and Patches Coordinator for 

the District.  

 

Spring has sprung and riding season and Ice Cream 
Rides have begun. Participating in the Ice Cream 
Rides is a good way to rack up some points for the 
Attendance Awards as there are more of these than 
any other category of events. Also, if you have not 
been part of the mileage contest before, please join 
us. You may not ride the most miles, but you could 
be our “average rider” for the year.  Just sent an 
email to me at awards@chapterg.org noting what 
your odometer reading was at the beginning of the 
year.  

 

about:blank
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This year a COY raffle was started to support the COY program. We will be selling tickets to win a new 22 

inch Blackstone Griddle, which will be given away at The Blast. The winner need not be present to win and, 

Rick Cridlin will personally deliver the Griddle to the winner if you are on your bike or cannot take it home 

from The Blast.  

 

I will have raffle tickets with me at our gathering and events leading up to the raffle. Tickets are $2.00 each.   

 

We were fortunate to have the COY Mascot Smokie. We took him to see a few sight around town. 
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Hello “G” members and friends.   

So March has passed and the Spring has sprung. We are about to start ice cream rides for 2022.  

Some of our members just returned from a trip to Texas and what a way to get the riding season started.  

We have plenty of events scheduled for this riding season.  Our first ice cream ride is Wednesday the 6th. 

Looks like the challenge again this year is finding ice cream.  

We are doing the dinner ride event on Saturday the 9th at Valle Escondido Mexican Grill, Union, KY 

17th Easter Sunday 

23rd Will be Tech Day at Ron and Charlie’s Main St., Walton KY. 

28th to 30th we are going to Tennessee Spring Fling see the website for details 
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Ice cream rides begin the first Wednesday of April and 
continue every Wednesday thru the summer 
 
April 2022 
• 5th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Social 6:30pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 6th — Ice Cream Ride — Ride begin, weather per-
mitting. 

• 9th  — Dinner Ride — Valle Escondido Mexican Grill 
Union, 8863 US-42, Union, KY 41091. Time TBD. 

• 17th— EASTER SUNDAY 
• 23rd — Tech Day — 10am –3pm. Meet at Ron Harp-

ers & Charlie Thornton’s. 116/120 N Main St., Wal-
ton, KY. Club providing meat. Please bring a side 
dish or dessert. Signup at meeting. 

• 26th— Coordinator Meeting— LaRosa's Florence. 
• 28th — Tennessee GWRRA Spring Fling—Thursday 

April 28th—Saturday 30th. Ramsey Hotel and Con-
vention Center, 3230 Parkway, Pigeon Forge, TN. 
More information at www.gwrratn.org/training-
events. 

 

May 2022 
• 3re— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Social 6:30pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 7th— Kentucky Derby Day 
• 8th—Mother’s Day 
• 14th—Chapter Dinner Ride — Our Best, 5728 

Smithfield Rd., Smithfield, KY. Backroad ride. Meet 
2:15pm, depart 2:30. Eat about 4:30pm. 

• 20th, 21st, returns 23rd—Athens Ohio Windy 9— 
The Quality Inn quoted $180 per night and only two 
couples signed up so I did not make any Reservations. At 
this time I am still planning to go so sign up if interested 
and I am still looking for a better price. Meet Crestview 
hills Town Center parking lot. be fueled ready to go De-

part Friday morning at 9 arrive Athens about 3 check in 
and do a loop with dinner and back to motel. Saturday 
Breakfast then a loop lunch another loop,  Dinner on a 
loop? all tentative depends on sights and stops. Sunday 
Breakfast and head towards Hocking Hills state park 
then continue towards home tentative be home area 
about 6pm  

• 28th—Day Ride—TBD 
• 30th—Tentative—Erlanger Memorial Day Pa-

rade—Meet at Hagedorn’s, 4432 Dixie Hwy at 
8:30am. Parade begins at 9a. Followed by group 
ride for anyone interested. Stopping for lunch then 
returning. 

• 31st—Coordinators Meeting—LaRosa's Florence. 

 

June 2022 
• 3rd -4th— KY Ride-In—Hosted by Chapter A in Bard-

stown KY some members camping My Old KY home 
campground 502-348-3500 . Host hotel Hampton Inn 
502-349-0100 use code GRR Registration form 
on gwrraky.com  

• 7th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 
4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Social 6:30pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 11th -  Dinner Ride - Ride to Boone Tavern Berea Ky 
depart 1230 eat about 4 home about 745 if you do 
planned route but you could take interstate and be 
there and back quicker (ncy) 

• 18th Chapter C Lexington - Rooster's 2640 Rich-
mond rd. Lexington eat at 11 meet at 12 . we will 
continue to the Aviation museum of Ky 4029 air-
port rd  more to follow.\ 

• 21st Coordinators meeting - location LaRosa's , 

Date change because of Wing Ding.  
• 28th - July 2nd  GWRRA Wing Ding 43   more info at 

www.wing-ding.org or in Wing World Shreveport 
LA  

 

http://www.gwrratn.org/training-events
http://www.gwrratn.org/training-events
http://www.chapterg.org/gwrraky.com
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the 

plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque.  Points are given 

at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the 

most points, is awarded the plaque. Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

 

Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 

Roosters, 1430 Shelbyville Road #7 

Louisville, KY 40065 

Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 

Roosts, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

Lexington, KY 40509 

Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 

American Legion Post s4 

8385 US Hwy 42 

Florence, KY 41042 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter  H—Shelbyville 

Meets the 1st Friday 

UK Extension Shelby Count Office 

1117 Frankfort Rd. 

Shelbyville, KY 40601 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 

Golden Corral 

1320 N Green St. 

Henderson, KY 42420 

Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 2nd Sunday 

Shoney’s 

1046 Executive Dr. 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 

Carriage House Ramada Inn 

625 James S Trimble Blvd 

Paintsville, KY 41240 

Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 

Majestic Family Restaurant 

700 S 6th St 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
http://www.shelbyvillegoldwings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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Congratulations to those who are celebrating their April 

Chapter G Anniversaries 

Kelsey & Joan Murphy 

4/1/97  

Jackie Hartke 

4/1/92 

Thomas Boone 

4/1/2003 

Gary Heil 

4/28/2004 

Charles Hobbs 

4/6/2005 
Charlene Boone 

4/28/2005 

Gregory &  

Melanie Wallace 

4/4/2007 

Robbie Feldkamp 

4/7/2010 
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 Newsletter Editor 

We still need sponsors for December. It’s only $10 

per month.  The 2022 Sponsor Theme will be — 

Whatever Floats your Boat!  So, you can submit 

whatever is on your mind — Tips, trips, family, 

grandkids, kids, pets, etc.  

 

If you have an item for sale that you would like to 

include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, 

price and info. 

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each 

month in the newsletter.  This acknowledgement can 

be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, 

course completed, etc.  Please send the information 

and be sure to include pictures. 

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members 

informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything you 

wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not 

appearing, please let me know and we will take it 

into consideration.   

Hello all.  We’ve had a taste of Spring and it’s been 

wonderful. Can’t wait until it decides to stick 

around for longer than a day or two.  You all have 

seen what pins and patches I have and know that 

most are out of date.  I hope to have samples of 

the current patches by the meeting.  You also can 

order some from the GWRRA website.  I also hope 

to have the new shirt options available at that time 

too. Not much more to say except Spring is here 

and riding season is starting in April, so be safe out 

there. 
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UPCOMING KY DISTRICT EVENTS 

• August 26th—28th—The Blast—Lawrenceburg, KY. More details to come. 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

 

For more District information, check out the District newsletter:  Newsletters – GWRRA Kentucky District 

(gwrraky.com)  

 

June 3rd—4th—2022 Ride-In  - Will be held in Bardstown, KY. Hosted by Chapter A . 

 

The KY District is waiting for you to experience the “Most Beautiful Small Town in America”! Choose your 

ride experience, reunite with friends and make new ones!  

 

If you want to take full advantage of all rides you will need to arrive on Thursday June 2nd in order to 

leave at 7am Friday morning for one of the first rides. For more information about the Ride-In , please see 

the booklet that has been provided by Don Price of Chapter A. The booklet has the following information: 

Hyperlinks to all restaurants being visited during the ride-in 

 

• Approximate range of restaurant costs 

• Maps of all rides 

• Details from Garmin Basecamp about ride time 

• Pictures of restaurants and attractions 

• Costs associated with certain selected rides for tours or train rides 

• Detail about available Hotels and Campgrounds 
 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

 

 

http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.nceda.net/most-beautiful-small-town-in-america/#:~:text=After%20a%205%2Dmonth%20long,International%20Convention%20in%20Seattle%20Washington.
http://www.gwrraky.com/
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Trike Kit 
Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-652-1484 
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It’s hard to get good pictures of people bowling.  They are always facing away from you when the action hap-

pens.  Use these six pictures to solve the riddle below. 

 

Determine whose derriere is pictured.  Then take the first initial of their last name to fill in the blank and solve 

the puzzle. 

The Riddle….  What’s going on here??? 

Hint- Who bowled?  Randy and Kim Pommier, Charlie and Peggy Thornton, Jack and Carol Redd, John Eicher, 

Lean Cridlin, Donita Nardi, Dave Ahrhardt  (Sorry Dave.  I know your name is spelled Ehrhardt, but I had to 

change it for the sake of the puzzle.  Thanks for the sacrifice) 
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What a March for Chapter G.  Several G members 

made a trip to Texas. They trailered their bike and 

headed to Texas There their they visited Tom and 

Charlotte Hall and then spent several days riding. 
 

Our Assistant Chapter Director planned a wonderful 

Girl’s weekend.  We traveled to Chapter C’s meeting. 

Then we headed to Evansville, IN for dinner. Back at the 

hotel we had a wine & slipper party.  On Sunday we 

attended Chapter K’s meeting.. It was a very enjoyable 

weekend. If you forget about being stuck on I-71 for 3 

1/2 to 5 hours due to a wreak involving a semi.  But, we 

all got home eventually. 



 

 

 

 

 

NEXT GET-TOGETHER: Tuesday 4/5/22—American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Gather at 6:30pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

Newsletter Editor 
Mary Eicher 
3397 Blackberry Dr. 
Erlanger, KY 41018 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chapter Team Director – Randy and Kim Pommier 

 

Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

Gold Wing Riders 

Gold Wing Road Rider Association 


